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CFA Praises House-Senate Conferees for Increased Funding for FDA  
 

Consumer Federation of America today praised the House and Senate conferees for 

providing the Food and Drug Administration with an additional $50 million increase in 

appropriations for FY2012.  Congress instructed the FDA to use most of that increase 

($39 million) for implementation of the Food Safety Modernization Act.  

 

“When Congress passed the Food Safety Modernization Act, it recognized the need to 

shift FDA’s approach to food safety from a reactive one to a preventive approach,” said 

Chris Waldrop, Director of the Food Policy Institute at Consumer Federation of America. 

“In order to successfully implement the law and protect consumers from foodborne 

illness, FDA must be provided with sufficient resources. We are encouraged by the 

conferees’ action today and hope that Congress will continue its commitment to 

providing FDA with additional needed resources.”   
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Consumer Federation of America is an association of nearly 300 nonprofit consumer organizations that 

was established in 1968 to advance the consumer interest through research, advocacy and education.  

 


